Health Care Network, Inc.

July 30, 2008

Office of the City Clerk
730 Washington Ave
Racine WI 53403

Dear Mayor Becker & Common Council Members,

I am writing to request an appearance at a meeting of the traffic commission to discuss parking
restrictions in the 900 block of State Street. The current 15 minute limit from 8:00am to 3:30pm
and no parking between 3:30 and 6:00pm has created hardship for clientele and employees of the
building. I am hopeful that a change can be made to these restrictions.

Sincerely,

JMW

Barb Tylenda
Executive Director
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